PORTER METROPOLITAN POLICE COMMISSION
Minutes

April 15, 2014

The Porter Police Commission was called to order at 6 p.m.
In attendance were Joe Wagner, President; Karen Pisowicz,
Vice-President; Mark Lynk, Commissioner; Police Chief Jamie
Spanier and Town Liaison Rob Pomeroy.

Pisowicz made a motion to accept the Feruary 18, 2014 minutes.
Lynk seconded. Motion carried.

For Monthly Reports, Spanier noted that the department went
from 393 calls for service in February to 490 calls in March.
Pisowicz asked if the department would be picking up derelict
cars. Spanier said they will probably start next month.

We try to do one in May and then another in Octoer.

Any trailers have to be behind the front of the house.
Pisowicz asked the person complaining about people living
in the trailer to come to a Town Council meeting and
report on it.

Spanier also asked the Commissioners if they could meet
earlier in May, perhaps the lst Wednesday at 6 p.m. He will
make sure the room is open on that date.

The department has 2 reserves right now though they are
authorized to have 1l2.

There was no 01ld Business or New Business.

Under Commission member comments, Wagner said he went

to Plainfield to see training on the track in spite of lousy
weather.

Meeting adjourned at 6:13 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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